@ COLORADO
. w Division of Reclamation,

Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

July 25, 2022

Mr. David Felderhof

Zephyr Gold USA Ltd

1959 Upper Water St. Suite 1300
Halifax, Nova Scotia B3J 3N2
Canada

Re: Dawson Gold Project, Notice of Intent file No. P-2013-002;
Request for Withdrawal of Surety Reduction (SR-2) Request Acknowledgment

Dear Mr. Felderhof:

On July 18, 2022, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (DRMS) received an
email from Environmental Alternatives, Inc. requesting the request for a surety
reduction be withdrawn. The DRMS accepts the withdrawal request. All reviews of
this request have been terminated.

If you have any questions, you may contact me at (303)866-8567 x8169.

Sincerely,

Timot:; A. Caé,/;/E.

Environmental Protection Specialist

ec:  Michael Cunningham, DRMS
DRMS file
Angela Bellantoni, Ph.D., EAI
Loren Komperdo, Zephyr
Will Felderhof, Zephyr
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